Physical Science Lectures Scheduled

EDWARD THORP

Four members of the faculty of the School

of Physical Sciences are scheduled to take
part in "Through the Scientist's Eye,'" a
Tuesday night series of free public lectures
on campus during February.

The lectures are sponsored by the Campus
Committee on Lectures and the Friends of

UCI in an effort to provide the campus and
surrounding community an opportunity to
sample the breadth and scope of UCI's exper-
tise and intellectual offerings during the
academic year.

Speakers are Virginia Trimble, assistant
professor of physics; Gregory Benford,
associate professor of physics; F. S.
Rowland, professor of chemistry, and Edward
Thorp, professor of mathematics.

Virginia Trimble will open the series Feb.
4 with '"Cosmology: Man's Place in the
Universe.' She is an expert on cosmology,
a branch of astronomy dealing with the ori-
gin, structure and space-time relationships
of the universe,.

Other lectures are: 'Thinking About the
Future (Even if You Don't Want To)" by
Benford, Feb. 11; '"The Aerosol Spray

Threat to the Ozone' by Rowland, Feb. 18,
and '""Higher Mathematics for Fun and Profit'
by Thorp, Feb. 25. All lectures will be
given at 8 p.m. in Brandywine Library,
Middle Earth.
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